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Change of Auditor 
 

 
Pursuant to ASX Listing Rule 3.16.3, Jumbo Interactive Limited (Jumbo) advises of a change of 
auditor from BDO Audit Pty Ltd (BDO) to Ernst & Young. This appointment follows the resignation of 
BDO under section 329(5) of the Corporations Act 2001 and ASIC’s consent to the change. 

BDO has been Jumbo’s auditor for over 10 years and the Board’s decision to appoint Ernst & Young 
was made following a competitive tender process. Ernst and Young were selected on the basis of 
their overall presentation and particularly their international presence and capabilities. 

The appointment was subject to the receipt of shareholder approval, which was provided at Jumbo’s 
2022 Annual General Meeting held yesterday, 10 November 2022. 

The Board of Directors would like to take this opportunity to thank BDO for their assistance and 
professional services to Jumbo. 

 

- Ends - 
 
Authorised for release by the Board of Directors. 

 For further information contact: 

 
 
 
 

About Jumbo Interactive 

Jumbo is Australia’s leading dedicated digital lottery company, making lotteries easier by offering 
its proprietary lottery software platform and lottery management expertise to the government and 
charity lottery sectors in Australia and globally, and by retailing lottery tickets in Australia and the 
South Pacific via ozlotteries.com. 

 
Jumbo was founded in Brisbane in 1995, listed on the ASX in 1999, and has ~265 employees  
creating engaging and entertaining lottery experiences for its global player base. 
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